
 

 
 

November 17, 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
We will be conducting UPK- Grade 5 Parent Teacher Conferences on Thursday, December 10th and the morning of 
Friday, December 11th.  Conferences will look a little different this year since we are not able to allow parents into the 
buildings at this time.  Parents will be able to sign up for a conference time and choose if they would like to participate in 
the conference using Google Meet or have a phone conference.  If you would like to participate in your child’s conference 
using Google Meet and do not have a device to use at home, you may use your child’s Chromebook to participate in the 
conference.  
 
Your child’s teacher will be posting the conference schedule on their Class DoJo on November 18, 2020.  At that time you 
will be able to sign up for a time slot and indicate what type of conference you would like to attend.  Please complete the 
information on the bottom of this page and return it to your child’s classroom teacher so that they have the appropriate 
contact information for the conference. 
 
We look forward to sharing the wonderful learning that has been occurring in our buildings. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
April Struwing 
Hudson Falls Primary School Principal 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Child’s Name:_______________________________________________ Grade:__________ 
 
Teacher’s Name:_____________________________________________ 
 
Parent Attending Conference:____________________________________________________ 
 
Conference Date and Time: _____December 10, 2029  _____December 11, 2020 
 
Time:__________________________________________________ 
 
E-mail For Google Meet Conference:___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone Number For Phone Conference:_________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

 


